
3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(a) Christchurch Injury Prevention Project

Kay Hickey and Barry Armstrong provided a presentation on the Christchurch Injury Prevention
Project, Phase I. The purpose of the presentation was to seek endorsement for the project
research findings. Phase I of the project was funded by ACC. In October 2001, ACC revised
these projects and changes were made to the Phase II funding process.

A number of options were presented to the Committee for consideration. It was agreed that the
Committee would consider these options further in March, once the Phase I report was
completed. It was anticipated that the report would be brought to the next meeting on 2 April
2002.


